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This is likewise one of the factors by obtaining the soft documents of this
useful enemies john demjanjuk and america s open by online. You might not
require more time to spend to go to the book instigation as competently as
search for them. In some cases, you likewise reach not discover the notice
useful enemies john demjanjuk and america s open that you are looking for. It
will completely squander the time.
However below, with you visit this web page, it will be consequently
unquestionably easy to acquire as competently as download guide useful enemies
john demjanjuk and america s open
It will not acknowledge many times as we explain before. You can accomplish it
even if undertaking something else at home and even in your workplace. suitably
easy! So, are you question? Just exercise just what we provide under as
skillfully as evaluation useful enemies john demjanjuk and america s open what
you following to read!

Political Trials in Theory and History Jens Meierhenrich 2017-02-27 From the
trial of Socrates to the post-9/11 military commissions, trials have always
been useful instruments of politics. Yet there is still much that we do not
understand about them. Why do governments use trials to pursue political
objectives, and when? What differentiates political trials from ordinary ones?
Contrary to conventional wisdom, not all political trials are show trials or
contrive to set up scapegoats. This volume offers a novel account of political
trials that is empirically rigorous and theoretically sophisticated, linking
state-of-the-art research on telling cases to a broad argument about political
trials as a socio-legal phenomenon. All the contributors analyse the logic of
the political in the courtroom. From archival research to participant
observation, and from linguistic anthropology to game theory, the volume offers
a genuinely interdisciplinary set of approaches that substantially advance
existing knowledge about what political trials are, how they work, and why they
matter.
Escape from Sobibor Richard L. Rashke 1995 A story reconstructed from the
diaries, notes, and memories of the six hundred Jews who revolted, three
hundred of whom escaped the death camp Sobibor
Genocide Denials and the Law Ludovic Hennebel 2011 In Genocide Denials and the
Law, Ludovic Hennebel and Thomas Hochmann offer a thorough study of the
relationship between law and genocide denial from the perspectives of
specialists from six countries. This controversial topic provokes strong
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international reactions involving emotion caused by denial along with concerns
about freedom of speech. The authors offer an in-depth study of the various
legal issues raised by the denial of crimes against humanity, presenting
arguments both in favor of and in opposition to prohibition of this expression.
They do not adopt a pro or contra position, but include chapters written by
proponents and opponents of a legal prohibition on genocide denial. Hennebel
and Hochmann fill a void in academic publications by comparatively examining
this issue with a collection of original essays. They tackle this diverse topic
comprehensively, addressing not only the theoretical and philosophical aspects
of denial, but also the specific problems faced by judges who implement antidenial laws. Genocide Denials and the Law will provoke discussion of many
theoretical questions regarding free speech, including the relationship between
freedom of expression and truth, hate, memory, and history.
Ivan of the Extermination Camp Tom Teicholz 2019-11 Nazi Collaborator John
Demjanjuk was a retired Cleveland Autoworker when his past as a Nazi
Extermination Camp guard was uncovered. This is the definitive account of the
30 year legal process in the United States, Israel and Germany that so added to
our knowledge of the Holocaust by award-winning journalist and best-selling
author Tom Teicholz, who is featured extensively in the Netflix documentary
about Demjanjuk,"The Devil Next Door"
Memory Politics in the Shadow of the New Cold War Grzegorz Nycz 2021-12-06 This
book addresses memory politics and their evolution as an academic discipline,
including memory studies. It explores national and international debates about
conflicting interpretations of the recent past, including WWII remembering, the
annexation of Ukraine, the reformed history teaching in Putin’s Russia,
Historikerstreit and the holocaust in Germany, and the legacy and role of
nuclear weapons in international relations in the USA in the context of the so
called New Cold War.
Runaway Father Richard Rashke 1988 Recounts Pat Bennett's seventeen-year search
for her runaway husband, her personal growth during those years, and her
ultimate court confrontation
Stormy Genius Richard Rashke 2014-07-17 Marking the 50th anniversary of the
Lear Jet, Richard Rashke is releasing a new edition of his acclaimed biography
STORMY GENIUS: The Life of Aviation's Maverick: Bill Lear.
Defending 'Ivan the Terrible' Yoram Sheftel 1996-05 An Israeli lawyer who
defended John Demjanjuk at his trial as a Nazi war criminal explains how he
managed to clear his client of the charges and exposes a shocking international
conspiracy to withhold vital evidence and make Demjanjuk a scapegoat. IP.
The Crusader Timothy Stanley 2012-02-14 A profile largely based on first-person
interviews offers insight into the life, career and beliefs of the
controversial conservative, citing his loyal service to Nixon and Reagan,
leadership against the Republican establishment and role in decades of cultural
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upheaval.
The Nazis Next Door Eric Lichtblau 2014-10-28 A Newsweek Best Book of the Year:
“Captivating . . . rooted in first-rate research” (The New York Times Book
Review). In this New York Times bestseller, once-secret government records and
interviews tell the full story of the thousands of Nazis—from concentration
camp guards to high-level officers in the Third Reich—who came to the United
States after World War II and quietly settled into new lives. Many gained entry
on their own as self-styled war “refugees.” But some had help from the US
government. The CIA, the FBI, and the military all put Hitler’s minions to work
as spies, intelligence assets, and leading scientists and engineers,
whitewashing their histories. Only years after their arrival did private
sleuths and government prosecutors begin trying to identify the hidden Nazis.
Now, relying on a trove of newly disclosed documents and scores of interviews,
Pulitzer Prize–winning investigative reporter Eric Lichtblau reveals this
little-known and “disturbing” chapter of postwar history (Salon).
Auschwitz Laurence Rees 2006-01-10 Insights gleaned from more than one hundred
original interviews shed new light on history's most notorious death camp, with
the testimonies of survivors providing a detailed portrait of the camp's inner
workings.
Children's Letters to a Holocaust Survivor Richard Rashke 2016-03-01 In October
1943, Esther Terner Raab and 300 other Jews Escaped from Sobibor, a Nazi death
camp in eastern Poland. It was the biggest escape of WWII and the subject of
Richard Rashke's book, ESCAPE FROM SOBIBOR.The book, and movie based on it,
brought Esther many invitations to speak in public schools. Her moving story
generated hundreds of letters from children expressing their love, concern and
outrage. Those letters became the inspiration for the play DEAR ESTHER.
Simon Wiesenthal Tom Segev 2012 A fully documented profile of the "Nazi hunter"
famously portrayed in films starring Ben Kingsley and Laurence Olivier draws on
extensive international records to discuss such topics as his role in capturing
Adolf Eichmann, rivalry with Elie Wiesel and infamy later in life. By the
author of 1967. Reprint.
Operation Paperclip Annie Jacobsen 2014-02-11 The explosive story of America's
secret post-WWII science programs, from the author of the New York Times
bestseller Area 51 In the chaos following World War II, the U.S. government
faced many difficult decisions, including what to do with the Third Reich's
scientific minds. These were the brains behind the Nazis' once-indomitable war
machine. So began Operation Paperclip, a decades-long, covert project to bring
Hitler's scientists and their families to the United States. Many of these men
were accused of war crimes, and others had stood trial at Nuremberg; one was
convicted of mass murder and slavery. They were also directly responsible for
major advances in rocketry, medical treatments, and the U.S. space program. Was
Operation Paperclip a moral outrage, or did it help America win the Cold War?
Drawing on exclusive interviews with dozens of Paperclip family members,
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colleagues, and interrogators, and with access to German archival documents
(including previously unseen papers made available by direct descendants of the
Third Reich's ranking members), files obtained through the Freedom of
Information Act, and dossiers discovered in government archives and at Harvard
University, Annie Jacobsen follows more than a dozen German scientists through
their postwar lives and into a startling, complex, nefarious, and jealously
guarded government secret of the twentieth century. In this definitive,
controversial look at one of America's most strategic, and disturbing,
government programs, Jacobsen shows just how dark government can get in the
name of national security.
Freedom in the World 2011 Freedom House 2011-12-01 Freedom in the World, the
Freedom House flagship survey whose findings have been published annually since
1972, is the standard-setting comparative assessment of global political rights
and civil liberties. The survey ratings and narrative reports on 194 countries
and 14 territories are used by policymakers, the media, international
corporations, civic activists, and human rights defenders to monitor trends in
democracy and track improvements and setbacks in freedom worldwide.
Trust Me Rajashree 2006 Parvati has learnt her lesson late in life, but she has
learnt it well. This book presents a story about the insightful realizations
about life.
Hitler's Bandit Hunters Philip W. Blood 2011-03 In August 1942, Hitler directed
all German state institutions to assist Heinrich Himmler, the chief of the SS
and the German police, in eradicating armed resistance in the newly occupied
territories of Eastern Europe and Russia. The directive for "combating
banditry" (Bandenbekämpfung), became the third component of the Nazi regime's
three-part strategy for German national security, with genocide (Endlösung der
Judenfrage, or "the Final Solution of the Jewish Question") and slave labor
(Erfassung, or "Registration of Persons to Hard Labor") being the better-known
others. An original and thought-provoking work grounded in extensive research
in German archives, Hitler's Bandit Hunters focuses on this counterinsurgency
campaign, the anvil of Hitler's crusade for empire. Bandenbekämpfung portrayed
insurgents as political and racial bandits, criminalized to a greater degree
than enemies of the state; moreover, violence against them was not constrained
by the prevailing laws of warfare. Philip Blood explains how German forces
embraced the Bandenbekämpfung doctrine, demonstrating the equal culpability of
both the SS police forces and the "heroic" Waffen-SS combat arm and shattering
the contrived postwar distinctions between them. He challenges the traditional
view of Himmler as an armchair general and bureaucrat, exposing him as the
driving force behind one of the most successful security campaigns in history,
and delves into the contentious issue of the complicity of ordinary German
police, soldiers, and citizens, as well as the citizens of occupied
territories, in these state-sponsored manhunts. This book provokes new debates
on the Nazi terrorization of Europe, the blind acquiescence of many, and the
courageous resistance of the few.
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Wrestling with Shylock Edna Nahshon 2017-03-10 Shakespeare's The Merchant of
Venice occupies a unique place in world culture. As the fictional, albeit
iconic, character of Shylock has been interpreted as exotic outsider, social
pariah, melodramatic villain and tragic victim, the play, which has been
performed and read in dozens of languages, has served as a lens for examining
ideas and images of the Jew at various historical moments. In the last two
hundred years, many of the play's stage interpreters, spectators, readers and
adapters have themselves been Jews, whose responses are often embedded in
literary, theatrical and musical works. This volume examines the ever-expanding
body of Jewish responses to Shakespeare's most Jewishly relevant play.
Children's Letters to a Holocaust Survivor Richard Rashke 2017-03 From the
author of ESCAPE FROM SOBIBOR, comes CHILDREN'S LETTERS TO A HOLOCAUST
SURVIVOR: DEAR ESTHER: The Classroom Edition by Richard Rashke. In October
1943, Esther Terner and 300 other Jews escaped from Sobibor, a Nazi death camp
in eastern Poland. It was the biggest escape of WWII and the subject of ESCAPE
FROM SOBIBOR. That book, and movie based on it, brought Esther many invitations
to speak in public schools. Her courageous story generated hundreds of letters
from children expressing their love, concern and outrage. Those letters became
the inspiration for the play, DEAR ESTHER. Historic Heroines is pleased to
publish a special Classroom Edition of the heartfelt letters, poems, and
drawings school children send Esther along with the play DEAR ESTHER, plus
educational resources to support and extend History, Literature, Drama, and
ESOL curricula. This book is also an excellent resource for Tolerance and AntiBullying programs. Esther's main goal in sharing her story was to spread love
and empathy and to fight hatred and bigotry.
Our Germans Brian E. Crim 2018-01-15 As this engaging book demonstrates,
whether characterized as an expedient Cold War program born from military
necessity or a dishonorable episode, the project ultimately reflects American
ambivalence about the military-industrial complex and the viability of an "ends
justifies the meanssolution to external threats.
Military Self-Interest in Accountability for Core International Crimes Morten
Bergsmo 2013-07-17
Latvia in World War II Valdis O. Lumans 2006 Valdis Lumans provides an
authoritative, balanced, and comprehensive account of one of the most complex,
and conflicted, arenas of the Second World War. Struggling against both Germany
and the Soviet Union, Latvia emerged as an independent nation state after the
First World War. In 1940, the Soviets occupied neutral Latvia, deporting or
executing more than 30,000 Latvians before the Nazis invaded in 1941 and
installed a puppet regime. The Red Army expelled the Germans in 1944 and
reincorporated Latvia as a Soviet Republic. By the end of the war, an estimated
180,000 Latvians fled to the West. The Soviets would deport at least another
100,000. Drawing on a wide range of sources-many brought together here for the
first time-Lumans synthesizes political, military, social, economic,
diplomatic, and cultural history. He moves carefully through traditional
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sources, many of them partisan, to scholarship emerging since the end of the
Cold War, to confront such issues as political loyalties, military
collaboration, resistance, capitulation, the Soviet occupation, anti-Semitism,
and the Latvian role in the Holocaust.
The Office of Special Investigations Judy Feigin 2014-07-01 An account of the
efforts of the U.S. government to locate, denaturalize and deport persons who
assisted the Nazis and their allies in the persecution of civilians.
The Nazi Hunters Andrew Nagorski 2016 "Describes the small group of men and
women who sought out former Nazis all over the world after the Nuremberg
trials, refusing to let their crimes be forgotten or allowing them to quietly
live inconspicuous, normal lives."--NoveList.
Citizen 865 Debbie Cenziper 2019-11-12 The gripping story of a team of Nazi
hunters at the U.S. Department of Justice as they raced against time to expose
members of a brutal SS killing force who disappeared in America after World War
Two. In 1990, in a drafty basement archive in Prague, two American historians
made a startling discovery: a Nazi roster from 1945 that no Western
investigator had ever seen. The long-forgotten document, containing more than
700 names, helped unravel the details behind the most lethal killing operation
in World War Two. In the tiny Polish village of Trawniki, the SS set up a
school for mass murder and then recruited a roving army of foot soldiers, 5,000
men strong, to help annihilate the Jewish population of occupied Poland. After
the war, some of these men vanished, making their way to the U.S. and blending
into communities across America. Though they participated in some of the most
unspeakable crimes of the Holocaust, "Trawniki Men" spent years hiding in plain
sight, their terrible secrets intact. In a story spanning seven decades,
Citizen 865 chronicles the harrowing wartime journeys of two Jewish orphans
from occupied Poland who outran the men of Trawniki and settled in the United
States, only to learn that some of their one-time captors had followed. A
tenacious team of prosecutors and historians pursued these men and, up against
the forces of time and political opposition, battled to the present day to
remove them from U.S. soil. Through insider accounts and research in four
countries, this urgent and powerful narrative provides a front row seat to the
dramatic turn of events that allowed a small group of American Nazi hunters to
hold murderous men accountable for their crimes decades after the war's end.
The Seventh Million Tom Segev 2019-11-12 This monumental work of history, The
Seventh Million, shows the decisive impact of the Holocaust on the identity,
ideology and politics of Israel. With unflinching honesty, Tom Segev examines
the most sensitive and heretofore closed chapters of his country's history, and
reveals how this charged legacy has at critical moments (the Exodus affair, the
Eichmann trial, the Six-Day War) been molded.
Dear Esther Richard L. Rashke 2000
Necessary Illusions Noam Chomsky 1989 'A towering intellect ... powerful,
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always provocative.' Guardian'A superb polemicist who combines fluency of
language with a formidable intellect.' Observer'Must be read by everyone
concerned with public affairs.' Edward SaidNecessary Illusions explodes the
myth of an independent media, intent on uncovering the truth at any cost. Noam
Chomsky demonstrates that, in practice, the media in the developed world serve
the interests of state and corporate power - despite protestations to the
contrary. While individual journalists strive to abide by high standards of
professionalism and integrity in their work, their paymasters - the media
corporations - ultimately decide what we view, hear and read.Rigorously
documented, Necessary Illusions continues Chomsky's celebrated tradition of
profoundly insightful indictments of US foreign and domestic institutions and
tears away the veneer of propaganda that portrays the media as the servant of
free speech and democracy.
Ordinary Men Christopher R. Browning 2013-04-16 The shocking account of how a
unit of average middle-aged Germans became the cold-blooded murderers of tens
of thousands of Jews.
By Bread Alone Mel Mermelstein 1981 Mermestein's haunting memoir chronicles his
Czech family's descent into German concentration camps, his ultimate survival
as the only member of his immediate family, and his continuing fight against
Holocaust dissenters.
Law's Infamy Austin Sarat 2021-12-21 An analysis of how problematic laws ought
to be framed and considered From the murder of George Floyd to the systematic
dismantling of voting rights, our laws and their implementation are actively
shaping the course of our nation. But however abhorrent a legal decision might
be—whether Dred Scott v. Sanford or Plessy v. Ferguson—the stories we tell of
the law’s failures refer to their injustice and rarely label them in the
language of infamy. Yet in many instances, infamy is part of the story law
tells about citizens’ conduct. Such stories of individual infamy work on both
the social and legal level to stigmatize and ostracize people, to mark them as
unredeemably other. Law’s Infamy seeks to alter that course by making legal
actions and decisions the subject of an inquiry about infamy. Taken together,
the essays demonstrate how legal institutions themselves engage in infamous
actions and urge that scholars and activists label them as such, highlighting
the damage done when law itself acts infamously and focus of infamous decisions
that are worthy of repudiation. Law's Infamy asks when and why the word infamy
should be used to characterize legal decisions or actions. This is a muchneeded addition to the broader conversation and questions surrounding law’s
complicity in evil.
The Killing of Karen Silkwood Richard Rashke 2014-08-19 This true story of a
courageous whistleblower is “as fascinating and gripping as anything John Le
Carr[é] or Agatha C[h]ristie could devise” (The Christian Science Monitor). On
November 13, 1974, Karen Silkwood was driving on a deserted Oklahoma highway
when her car crashed into a cement wall and she was killed. On the seat next to
her were doctored quality-control negatives showing that her employer, Kerruseful-enemies-john-demjanjuk-and-america-s-open
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McGee, was manufacturing defective fuel rods filled with plutonium. She had
recently discovered that more than forty pounds of plutonium were missing from
the Kerr-McGee plant. Forty years later, her death is still steeped in mystery.
Did she fall asleep before the accident, or did someone force her off the road?
And what happened to the missing plutonium? The Killing of Karen Silkwood
meticulously lays out the facts and encourages the readers to decide. Updated
with the author’s chilling new introduction that discusses the similarities
with Edward Snowden’s recent revelations, Silkwood’s story is as relevant today
as it was forty years ago. For this updated edition, the author has added the
latest information as to what happened to the various people involved in the
Silkwood case and news of the lasting effects of this underreported piece of
the history of the antinuclear movement.
Are the Dinosaurs Dead, Dad? Julie Middleton 2012-08-30 Dad takes Dave to the
museum to look at dinosaurs. Dad is convinced that he knows all there is to
know about these mighty beasts. And if nothing else he knows that they are most
definitely dead. But Dave isn't quite so sure... This is a highly original
must-read story that rivals Not Now, Bernard in the way it teaches parents that
key lesson: listen to your kids!
Useful Enemies Richard Rashke 2013-01-22 How the United States protected John
Demjanjuk: “A richly researched, gripping narrative about war, suffering,
survival, corruption, injustice and morality” (Kirkus Reviews, starred). John
“Iwan” Demjanjuk was at the center of one of history’s most complex war crimes
trials. But why did it take almost sixty years for the United States to bring
him to justice as a Nazi collaborator? The answer lies in the annals of the
Cold War, when fear and paranoia drove American politicians and the U.S.
military to recruit “useful” Nazi war criminals to work for the United States
in Europe as spies and saboteurs and to slip them into America through
loopholes in U.S. immigration policy. During and after the war, that same
immigration policy was used to prevent thousands of Jewish refugees from
reaching the shores of America. The long and twisted saga of John Demjanjuk, a
postwar immigrant and auto mechanic living a quiet life in Cleveland until
1977, is the final piece in the puzzle of American government deceit. The White
House, the Departments of War and State, the FBI, and the CIA supported
policies that harbored Nazi war criminals and actively worked to hide and
shelter them from those who dared to investigate and deport them. The heroes in
this story are men and women such as Congresswoman Elizabeth Holtzman and
Justice Department prosecutor Eli Rosenbaum, who worked for decades to hold
hearings, find and investigate alleged Nazi war criminals, and successfully
prosecute them for visa fraud. But it was not until the conviction of John
Demjanjuk in Munich in 2011 as an SS camp guard serving at the Sobibor death
camp that this story of deceit can be told for what it is: a shameful chapter
in American history. Riveting and deeply researched, Useful Enemies is the
account of one man’s criminal past and its devastating consequences, and the
story of how America sacrificed its moral authority in the wake of history’s
darkest moment.
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The Whistleblower's Dilemma Richard Rashke 2015-12-08 A look at Edward Snowden,
Karen Silkwood, and government and corporate whistleblowing, by an author
praised for his “first-rate reporting” (Kirkus Reviews). In June of 2013,
Edward Snowden, a twenty-nine-year-old former CIA employee, leaked thousands of
top secret National Security Agency (NSA) documents to journalist Glen
Greenwald. Branded as a whistleblower, Snowden reignited a debate about private
citizens who reveal government secrets that should be exposed but may endanger
the lives of others. Like the late Karen Silkwood, whose death in a car
accident while bringing incriminating evidence against her employer to a
meeting with a New York Times reporter is still a mystery, Snowden was intent
upon revealing the controversial practices of his employer, a government
contractor. Rightly or wrongly, Snowden and Silkwood believed that their
revelations would save lives. In his riveting, thought-provoking book, Richard
Rashke weaves between the lives of these two controversial figures and creates
a narrative context for a discussion of what constitutes a citizen’s duty to
reveal or not to reveal.
In Europe's Shadow Robert D. Kaplan 2016 "A history of Romania traces the
author's intellectual development throughout his extensive visits to the
country, sharing his observations about its reflection of European politics,
geography and key events while exploring the indelible role of Vladimir
Putin."--NoveList.
The Right Wrong Man Lawrence Douglas 2018-01-08 Now the subject of the Netflix
documentary The Devil Next Door The incredible story of the most convoluted
legal odyssey involving Nazi war crimes In 2009, Harper's Magazine sent warcrimes expert Lawrence Douglas to Munich to cover the last chapter of the
lengthiest case ever to arise from the Holocaust: the trial of eighty-nineyear-old John Demjanjuk. Demjanjuk’s legal odyssey began in 1975, when American
investigators received evidence alleging that the Cleveland autoworker and
naturalized US citizen had collaborated in Nazi genocide. In the years that
followed, Demjanjuk was stripped of his American citizenship and sentenced to
death by a Jerusalem court as "Ivan the Terrible" of Treblinka—only to be
cleared in one of the most notorious cases of mistaken identity in legal
history. Finally, in 2011, after eighteen months of trial, a court in Munich
convicted the native Ukrainian of assisting Hitler’s SS in the murder of 28,060
Jews at Sobibor, a death camp in eastern Poland. An award-winning novelist as
well as legal scholar, Douglas offers a compulsively readable history of
Demjanjuk’s bizarre case. The Right Wrong Man is both a gripping eyewitness
account of the last major Holocaust trial to galvanize world attention and a
vital meditation on the law’s effort to bring legal closure to the most
horrific chapter in modern history.
Blowback Christopher Simpson 2014-06-10 A searing account of a dark “chapter in
U.S. Cold War history . . . to help the anti-Soviet aims of American
intelligence and national security agencies” (Library Journal). Even before the
final shots of World War II were fired, another war began—a cold war that
pitted the United States against its former ally, the Soviet Union. As the
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Soviets consolidated power in Eastern Europe, the CIA scrambled to gain the
upper hand against new enemies worldwide. To this end, senior officials at the
CIA, National Security Council, and other elements of the emerging US national
security state turned to thousands of former Nazis, Waffen Secret Service, and
Nazi collaborators for propaganda, psychological warfare, and military
operations. Many new recruits were clearly responsible for the deaths of
countless innocents as part of Adolph Hitler’s “Final Solution,” yet were
whitewashed and claimed to be valuable intelligence assets. Unrepentant mass
murderers were secretly accepted into the American fold, their crimes forgotten
and forgiven with the willing complicity of the US government. Blowback is the
first thorough, scholarly study of the US government’s extensive recruitment of
Nazis and fascist collaborators right after the war. Although others have
approached the topic since, Simpson’s book remains the essential starting
point. The author demonstrates how this secret policy of collaboration only
served to intensify the Cold War and has had lasting detrimental effects on the
American government and society that endure to this day.
Stormy Genius Richard L. Rashke 1985 The author recounts her visit to South
Africa where she interviewed numerous young people, both black and white, to
find out what growing up is like in a country torn apart by racial strife
Studies in Intelligence 2013
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